Prof. Malcolm Fitz-Earle came back to our school

Canadian professor Malcolm Fitz-Earle-sensei came back to our school as a
guest professor in late September. He very much contributed to improve our
members’ English presentation skills with Prof. Lee last year. He is going to
give students an English class on Thursday (13:00-14:30) as well as join our
laboratory seminar. Because he gives you useful suggestions about your
English manuscripts and presentations, learn from him much. He stays for
three months until December 22 this time. His room is S566 and phone

number 1s ex.6485.
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